22-0642
Son'!a Birr

From: Thomas Wier <twmgun@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 5:42 PM

To: Sonja Birr

Subject: External: 900 Block of South 22ND Street wrong way traffic issues.

Sonja  Could you please schedule me some time with The Public Infrastructure Committee. I would like to share the wrong way
traffic, excessive speed, poor visibility at the intersection with Franklin Street issues withe them. Hopefully the committee would
consider making some changes in the interest of public safety! My cell number is 920-323-0564. | look forward to hearing from
you, Thank You for your time and info you provided in our phone conversation. Was much appreciated!

Be Alert !
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